R. Bruce Lennox: President’s Report for the Fall General Meeting on November 13, 2014

I am pleased to present this summary of MAUT activities since the Spring 2014 AGM.

Highlights include:

(A) Statement of Academic Freedom:
The MAUT Statement of Academic Freedom was strongly endorsed, via referendum, by MAUT
membership. We congratulate members of the Ad Hoc Committee on Academic Freedom for their

tremendous efforts in crafting this very important statement.



(i) Members of Executive are preparing a set of recommendations regarding the use of terminology
related to discussions, consultations, and approvals with/from MAUT. This set of terms is intended to
prevent misunderstandings when interactions with MAUT are reported.

(i) MAUT organized a member survey regarding the search for a new Provost. MAUT then made a
presentation, with a survey summary, to the Advisory Committee for the Selection of a New Provost.

(iii) MAUT is an active participant



